
Dunham’s Bay Fish and Game Club 
Zombie Attack! 

Saturday, October 19th, 1PM to 3PM 

 

URGENT NOTICE: Intelligence reports indicate a 
massive attack on our shooting lanes by [gasp] flesh eating 
zombies on October 19th… at 1PM. 
Calling all muzzleloaders of stout heart! Your fish and 
game club needs you. 
Do you have what it takes to fend off the onslaught of the 
undead? 

“They’re at the 100 yd line!”  “No, they’re at the 90 yd 
line!” “They just keep coming!” “FIX BAYONETS!” 

Have you the nerve to load and fire and get that critical 
head shot, before you’re eaten? 
Come and find out. 
Contact Paul with any questions at 
parkspaul727@gmail.com 
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